
 

We ask that all visitors to Pecorama comply with the Government guidance at the time of their 
visit.  

 
You will be asked to check into the NHS track and trace system inline with current regulations.  

 
Please find information about our safety measures below. 

 

 

 

 

 

KEEP YOUR DISTANCE 

Please always observe 

social distancing to keep 

yourself and our staff safe. 

BE PREPARED 

 BRING A FACE 

COVERING 

Face coverings must be 

worn when on the trains 

and in any inside areas. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

ENHANCED CLEANING 

We will be sanitising the 

trains after each outing 

and have increased 

frequency our cleaning 

routines across the whole 

site. Doors will be open 

where possible and touch 

points regularly 

sanitised.  

We also have sanitiser 

stations in all areas. 

 

FOLLOW SIGNAGE 

We are operating a one-

way system through our 

Exhibition and Shop as 

well as our queue lines 

for the trains and our 

food outlets.  

Please abide by the 

signage and guidance 

from our team. 

 

 

 

HANDS ON 

INTERACTIVE EXHIBITS 

Please sanitise your 

hands before and after 

using any of our exhibits 

and wait your turn at a 

safe distance. 

 

DISTANCING ON TRAINS 

We will be operating with 

front facing seats only to 

enable distancing. It will be 

at the Station Masters’ 

discretion to allow family 

groups to sit facing each 

other if we can ensure the 

safety of other guests. 

Face masks must be worn 

whilst on the trains.  


